
Diane Holt

From: e.wizowski@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 2:25 PM
To: BeverlyBarker Diane Holt; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: EVAN WISNIEWSKI

Name: EVAN WISNIEWSKI
Case Number: AVU-E-17-09 fr - 6 - O-0 $
Email: e.wizowski@gmail.com
Telephone:
Address:

Moscow Idaho, 83843

Name of Utility Company: Avista
Comment: I object to HydroOne acquiring Avista Corporation.

Unique Identifier:50.37.85.130
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Diane Holt

From: garander@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 11:43 AM
To: BeverlyBarker; Diane Holt; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Gary Anderson

Name: Gary Anderson
Case Number: _AVU-E-17-09 a AIO- G -/7- C
Email: garander@gmail.com
Telephone:
Address: 11938 N. Ruby Dr.

Hayden ID, 83835

Name of Utility Company: Avista
Comment: We have had dealings with the the Canadian Business or their Legal system, they do not treat the non
residents with respect or fairness. (Timeshare).

My questions that I have are: Who started the courting process that led to the Offer to buy out Avista by Hydro One?
Second question is: Does Hydro one produce any power that is NOT Solar or Wind?
Third 0.uestion: What happens to this sale if Idaho UPC Tell them NO to the Sale, and Wasington State tells them Yes?
Avista has changed since it got involved with Enron a lot of years ago. We have been costomer's of Washinto Water
Power, and Avista for 38 year.

Idaho PUC should NOTapprove this sale as it is Not in the common interest of the Idaho people to have our Water
power, Gas owned by a forein Country. IT is time for the Idaho PUC to stand up for those that live in Idaho...

Unique Identifier:98.145.147.204
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Diane Holt

From: bushandratphil@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 12:41 PM
To: BeverlyBarker Diane Holt; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Philip Poutre"

Name: Philip Poutre"
Case Number: AVU-G-17-05 frÂ/f(// F-/7-09
Email: bushandratphil@gmail.com
Telephone:
Address:

Rathdrum Idaho, 83858

Name of Utility Company: Avista
Comment: Please deny the acquisition of Avista by Hydro One.

I do not believe any US public utilitycompany should be owned by a foreign corporation and particularly when that
foreign corporation is owned by it's government with 49.9% ownership.

I am also concerned that the Canadiangovernment is left leaning "socialistic"
and has signed on to ecological internationalagreements that the US has not endorsed.

This acquisition is not in the best interests of US and Idaho citizens who are avista gas or electric customers.

Unique Identifier:72.106.53.223
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